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Thank you, Mr. President.

We welcome the distinguished delegation of Bangladesh and thank them for their national report and presentation.

Italy welcomes Bangladesh’s commitment to the Universal Periodic Review. Italy welcomes in particular, since the second cycle, the efforts in the field of the protection of children’s rights. In this regard, we appreciate the intention to extend compulsory primary education.
Italy recommends Bangladesh to:
· establish a moratorium on the death penalty, as a first step towards complete abolition of this practice; 

· enhance efforts to prevent cases of torture and enforced disappearances and to prosecute perpetrators; 

· adopt further measures to guarantee workers’ rights, also in line with the “Sustainability Compact”;

· take further steps to fight all forms of violence and discrimination, in particular against women, children and LGBTI persons.  

Italy wishes Bangladesh a successful UPR.
Thank you.

